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P7 - REVISED NOTIFICATION OF POST PRIMARY SCHOOL PLACEMENTS 

The school has been informed that the date for parents to be notified of their child’s post primary 

school placement has been brought forward to Saturday 12th June. If you applied online, you can 

login to the EA Post Primary Application from 9am on Saturday 12th June to receive the outcome 

of your child’s application. Remember when logging in to use the Google Chrome or any supported 

browser as Internet Explorer does not support the App. Further information regarding this process 

has been sent home today with the P7 children. 
 

The EA Admissions Helpdesk is open from 9am to 5pm on Saturday 12th June via: 

Telephone: 028 95985595       Email: postprimaryadmissions@eani.org.uk 

 

 

P7 – END OF YEAR ARRANGEMENTS 

The P7 children will finish school on Wednesday 23rd June. Their end of year Mass will take place 

on this day at 11.00am in St. John’s Church (families welcome but please adhere to normal mass 

COVID measures within the church). After the Mass, we have arranged for the children to have a 

carvery lunch in the Ryandale.  

 

 

PARENTAL SURVEY 

A questionnaire to assist us with our School Development Plan (2021-2024) will be issued today via 

a link on our text messaging service. We would be grateful if you would take a few minutes to 

complete it. Thank-you in advance!  

 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS/SCHOOL UNIFORM  

Current Eligible Families and New Applicants  

Parents who are currently in receipt of support for the 2020/21 school year will not be sent a pre-

populated form for the 2021/22 school year. All parents/ guardians (including new applicants) are 

required to apply on-line from Monday, 7th June 2021 via the EA website:  

https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals.  
 

It is recommended that parents/ guardians apply during the month of June, or as early as possible, to 

enable applications to be processed for support to be in place for their children for the new school 

year.  

 

PRIMARY ONE – SEPTEMBER 2021 - INDUCTION MORNING 

We look forward to welcoming our new P1 pupils to the school for an induction morning on 

Wednesday 9th June. 
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